
U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services 
Office of Public Engagement  
Washington, DC  20529-2000 

 

 
 

Meeting Invitation 
         

Teleconference: “Bringing Your Internationally Adopted Child to the 
United States” (Final Steps in the Adoption Process)  

 

Thursday October 13, 2011 @ 1:30 pm (CST) 
  

 
The USCIS National Benefits Center (NBC) invites any adoptive parents, adoption 
service providers and any other interested parties to participate in a national 
stakeholder meeting on Thursday, October 13, 2011 at 1:30pm (CST).  The purpose 
of this engagement is to provide information regarding the steps that should occur 
with USCIS after a family returns home to the United States with their adopted 
child.    
 
Adoptive Parents and Adoption Service Providers 
 
This session will have a specific focus to adoption service providers and adoptive 
parents relating to the international adoption process. During the session, USCIS 
will review the final steps in the adoption process which happen after you bring 
your internationally adopted child to the United States, and provide contact 
information and resources to aide in the process to ensure your child receives U.S. 
Citizenship and all the benefits that they are eligible for.   
 
To Participate in the Session 
Any interested parties may participate in this event by telephone.  To respond to 
this invitation, please contact Community Relations Officer Ya-Mei Chen at 
nbc.communityrelationsofficer@dhs.gov by October 11, 2011.  Please reference NBC 
Adoption Teleconference in the subject line of your e-mail and include your full 
name, the organization you represent and if you would like to be on NBC’s 
stakeholder list in the body of the e-mail. 
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If you need additional information, you may contact Ya-Mei Chen at 
nbc.communityrelationsofficer@dhs.gov 
 

 
We look forward to helping you ensure your child gains all of the benefits for which they are 
eligible for! 
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